
Welcome Back Rangers! 

We hope you and your family enjoyed a fun and relaxing summer vacation!  It is our hope 

also that this school year is filled with lots of successful experiences for all students! 

Please feel free to contact your alpha split counselor if you have any concerns!  We have 

forms in our lobby to request an appointment, but of course in the case of an emergency we 

are available to see you immediately.  Please be specific, so we can address your needs 

quickly.  Email is also a very efficient way to get assistance, as long as your need is not 

an emergency.  We want to be sure to have information that you may need at the 

appointment, so again be specific on your request so that we can be ready to assist you.  We 

also take drop-ins during lunch or right after school, so that we minimize your time away 

from instruction.  Visit the counseling website for updates all year! 

Alpha-splits have been adjusted slightly: 

Mrs. McCann Lindsey 

Mrs. Jo Helen Wells 

Mr. Seth Brodrick 

Mrs. Alicia Henley Stegent 

Mr. Ted Liu 

Mrs. Anuradha Nigam, Lead Counselor 

A –Chou

Chow-Hei  

Hem-Liu  

Lobb-Parsa

Pat-Tat 

Tay-Z 

A – Z Mrs. Raven Hollins Crowder, College & Career Advisor 

Please note that we are always addressing needs of all Rangers; and while typical response 

times are faster, it’s customary to expect a minimum of 1 business day for a response.  

During the first two weeks of the semester, response times are slightly longer as we are 

enrolling new students and taking care of last minute adjustments as needed. 

We also have an amazing support staff for our department.  Mrs. Clark, Mrs. Hein and 

Mrs. Moore are available to answer day to day questions for students, parents and staff. 

Again, welcome back!!!  We are so excited to start the 2018-19 school year! 

Your CHS Counseling Team! 

Below is the link to the Clements High School Counseling Home Page! 

https://www.fortbendisd.com/domain/2549 

It’s a great day to be a Clements Ranger! 


